
Huron Valley Schools 
BYOD Acceptable Use Agreement 

 
 

1. Use of technology, whether provided by the district or supplied by the student, is 
subject to the district’s acceptable use policy and enforceable through the student 
Code of Conduct. 
 

2. Bringing technology into the building is at the student’s own risk. The school is not 
liable for damage or theft to these devices, nor is the school liable for data charges 
that may be incurred by your child (please discuss limitations to their data plans on 
cellular devices). 
 

3. When not in use in the classroom, technology should be turned off and stored.  
 

4. Under no circumstances are students allowed to take pictures or video without 
permission from their teacher. 
 

5. Students will have access to the HVS-Guest network for their BYOD devices. 
 

6. The HVS Technology Department cannot allocate resources to support personal 
student devices.  
 

7. It is the responsibility of the student to bring their device to school charged.  It is up to 
the discretion of the classroom teachers if they allow students to charge their devices 
in the classroom. Charging stations will not be provided by the school.  
 

8. There will be no printing available from personal mobile devices.  Students who need 
to print a document for their class can print from their home directory with the 
permission of their teacher or media specialist.  

 


